MERRIMACK VALLEY
HIGH SCHOOL
105 COMMUNITY DRIVE
PENACOOK, NH 03303





Bob Mullen, Dave Irving and Jeff Neilsen - Meet Directors

Dear Athletic Directors,

Merrimack Valley High School is proud to host the 17th Merrimack Valley Invitational track meet. Your school's support of this quality meet is very much appreciated. The date of the meet is set for Saturday, April 22nd, 2017 at 10:00 am.

All Division II and III schools are eligible to participate, as well as our longstanding relationships with Somersworth and Goffstown High Schools who are members of Division I Outdoor Track and Field.

The entry fee for this year's meet has not increased and remains \$90 per team (meaning both boys' and girls' team will be \$180). If your school is not entering an entire team you can enter up to four athletes at \$20 per individual. A school with five or more athletes must pay the team fee. Attached is a copy of the letter that should be given to your boys' and girls' coaches who have participated in the past or they can view it at our website (www.pridetrackandfield.com) This meet features fully automatic timing and all entries need to be registered by your coaches, at Direct Athletics (www.directathletics.com) by Wednesday, April 19th, by 6PM.

If you have any questions regarding this letter or the meet, give us a call at Merrimack Valley High School, (603-753-4311) or you can reach us by email; Bob Mullen bobmullenathome@comcast.net, Dave Irving mrirving@mvsdpride.org and Jeff Neilsen jneilsen@mvsdpride.org

Please find the Coaches Letter attached to pass along to your track coach, as well an addressed return envelope to remit payment.

We look forward to your school competing and helping make this year's meet successful. Thank you for you and your schools continued support towards the 17th MV Invite.

Sincerely,

Bob Mullen Dave Irving Jeff Neilsen